COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS CITY OF ATTICA

10-3-2022

The Common Council for the City of Attica met in a public meeting on October 3rd, 2022, at 6:00 P.M. for a special meeting regarding the general obligation bond, streetscape project and solar farms.

Those present at the meeting were: Council Members; Mr. Larry Grant, Mrs. Kaylie Carnahan, Mr. Scott Voorhees, Mrs. Valarie Maus and Mrs. Patricia Hargan. Also, present were Attorney Ingrid Barce, Mayor Duane Roderick, and Clerk-Treasurer Joanne Broadwater.

- Roderick asked for council discussion about city improvement projects to be funded with revenue from the general obligation bond.
- The council listed improvements to city parks as the top priority, identifying Ouabache park and improvements such as a music venue, dog park, play equipment, and pickleball courts.
- Rod Bannon of WEGA handed out two work proposals for the council's review.
 Both pertained to the streetscape project, one proposal was from the Troyer Group, the from HWC. The proposals outlined the work each would do on the downtown streetscape projects.

The council discussed the proposals. Bannon requested council approval to move forward with the services outlined in the presented proposals.

Hargan makes a motion to proceed with the presented plans through completion, Maus seconded the motion, all were in favor, motion passed.

 Rod Bannon attended a workshop on Solar Energy and presented an overview of the information he received to the council.

Roderick stated he had no further business and requested a motion to adjourn. Maus made the motion to adjourn, Hargan seconded, motion passed, meeting adjourned.

Lary Grant, Courcil President

Duane Roderick, Mayor

ATTEST:

Joanne Broadwater, Clerk-Treasurer